Ohio Department of Transportation
Prebid Questions

Project No. 065006 Sale Date - 5/26/2006

Question Submitted:  5/12/2006 Question Number: 1

Please clarify the PG to be used for the 874 Ultrathin Bonded Asphalt. Plan page 8 of 37 shows PG70-28M, should this be
PG70-22M?

PG 70-28M specified on page 8 of 37 is correct.

Question Submitted:  5/15/2006 Question Number: 2

Please clarify if SS874 shall be the governing document for this specification. SS874 specifies using a 50 blow Marshall
compaction amount. This project has multiple traffic volumes.

All mixes shall be designed in accordance with SS 874.

Question Submitted:  5/16/2006 Question Number: 3

In speaking with Marathon-Ashland PG70-28 is not available product and to their knowledge no one makes this product, please
advise?

Question Submitted: 5/16/2006 Question Number: 4

In response to a earlier prebid question the answer given was to use PG70-28M. Since this product is not listed in the historical
data for price adjustment what price should we use for the bidding index?

Question Submitted:  5/16/2006 Question Number: 5

Is the Department going to waive the 50% requirment for work type on this project. Reference number 13 Ultrathin bonded
asphalt is preformed by a subcontractor and may be over 50% of this contract.

The 50% requirement will not be waived.

All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents. If a question warrants a clarification,
the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders. If the Department believes that the bidding
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.
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